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Vote by mail allows consideration, research and privacy. It does not require travel, 

waiting in line, or conflicts with work. The accuracy of vote by mail has been 

examined in Oregon for 20 years, and there is no evidence of fraud that would have 

changed the reported results of any election anywhere in the state. It is cheaper and 

considerably less likely to technical hacks or glitches. Please let us keep voting by 

mail! 


